
2016 October Pork Letter

From: SNAKE RIVER FARM 
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2016 10:00 AM
To: SNAKE RIVER FARM 
Subject: A Message For Pork Customers
 
Dear Pork Customers
The hog harvest is underway and it will continue until early December.
I started the harvest earlier in order to smooth out the workload here and at Quality Meats. Because of 
the earlier start, on average the pigs will be a little younger when harvested.
I think the pigs played more this summer because there were few hot days and the frequent rains gave 
them lots of puddles for cooling and for play.
In any case the pigs are running smaller than normal.
For most of you that will be just fine.
Some of you may want larger 1/2s, however.
The good news is that I have several extra pigs.
If your ½ hog is smaller than you wish, you could order more ground pork by the 1/6th.
Each 1/6th is 20 pounds of packaged meat.
This ground pork is delicious for any use but my favorite is grilled pork burgers. Gail does those much 
like beef or bison burgers.
Let me know ASAP after you receive your invoice for 1/2, if you think it is too little.
You could order 1/6th then and it could be ready with your main order.
Best regards and thank you.
Tom
p.s. The ground pork is made from the same hogs as sold by the ½ but the price is lower. $2 per hanging 
pound vs. $2.50 by the ½.
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